June 2014 | Keep VOCL Shining!

Keep VOCL Shining!

Volunteer Help Needed for Singular Website Project

The Voice of Clear Light website has been hacked. The version of this software by Joomla is
old enough that we need to rebuild the entire site to protect it. So we are looking for help for this
one project! The estimated time that it will take is 120-160 hours, and we would like to have it up
and running by this summer.

We are looking for individuals who are knowledgeable with Joomla to help rebuild the VOCL
website. If you have the time to help us, please email Vickie Walter , Director of
Communications.
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